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 518 W. 111th Street 

Interior Renovation 

 

 
518 W. 111th Street – Street Closure Notification  
Construction Activities for July 30, 2024 

 

 

 

  

 
 

olumbia University is performing an interior renovation at 518 W. 111th Street, a residence building for 
graduate students and faculty. The building had significant water damage due to ongoing plumbing issues and 
the interior needs to be renovated to correct those issues. The project includes a building-wide replacement of 
the floor structures; structural work in the basement; repairs of the parapets; new mechanical, electrical, and 

plumbing systems; new interior finishes; and new fire protection systems.  

   

 

Upcoming Street Closure of W. 111th Street – 

Tuesday, July 30 

 
What is Happening 
The crane pick scheduled for Thursday, July 25 has been rescheduled to take place on Tuesday, July 30. This 
work will require a full closure of W. 111th Street between Broadway and Amsterdam Ave. from 7:00 a.m. 
to 3:00 p.m. to bring two HVAC units to the roof of 518 W. 111th Street.  
 
NOTE: Activities are subject to change based on weather and other field conditions. 
 
What to Expect 

• A full street closure of W. 111th Street between Broadway and Amsterdam Avenue will occur on 
Tuesday, July 30 between 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.   

• A flag person will be stationed at Amsterdam Avenue to redirect traffic.  

• Additional periodic closures of W. 111th Street may occur when materials are delivered into the 
building. 

• Expect noise and other impacts typically associated with construction projects. 
 
For More Information 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Columbia University Facilities Services Center at (212) 
854-2222, 24 hours a day, seven days a week, or email projx@columbia.edu (emails responded to during 
normal business hours). We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience while we 
perform this work. 
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